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September 14, 2020

Via Email & U.5. Mail

Ms. Adrienne Sandoval, Director

Qil Conservation Division

New Mexico Department of Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
1220 South Saint Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us

Re: Tomahawk WC Unit — BLM and SLO Final Approval
Tomahawk WC Unit NMNM 140216X
Case No. 20659
Order No. R-21254

Ms. Sandoval,

Per Order No. R-21254, Paragraph 15, this letter is to inform the NMOCD of the BLM and New
Mexico State Land Office approvals of the Tomahawk WC Federal Exploratory Unit (NMNM 140216X).
Please find enclosed the BLM Final Approval Letter dated August 14, 2020, and the New Mexico State Land
Office Final Approval Letter dated August 18, 2020, but effective August 14, 2020.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Should you need anything further please
contact me by phone 432-818-1372, or by email at jstout@concho.com.

Sincerely,

*‘?ﬁ”""/‘
Jeffrey 5. Stout

COG Operating LLC
Delaware Basin West North, Land Advisor

istout@concho.com
432-818-1372



